
Date: July 6, 2022

To: State Agencies and State Cooperative Members

Re: FOCUS GROUP: Statewide/Legal, Classified and Web Based Recruitment Advertising

This meeting is an online meeting. Please see the information below. If you R.S.V.P with an email
address, a calendar invite will be sent to you.

The Arizona State Procurement Office (SPO) will be conducting a Focus Group Meeting on July 12, 2022
to discuss current and future requirements for the Statewide "Legal, Classified and Web Based
Recruitment.

Current contract for this service include:

CTR047020 Jobing and Jobing.com

ADSPO18-178338 Phoenix Newspapers Inc

ADSPO18-178013 River City Newspaper LLC Todays News Herald ADSPO17-178012 Daily

Journal Corp

ADSPO17-178011 HWW Inc. - AD Club Advertising

ADSPO17-178009 Casa Grande Valley Newspaper -Tri-Valley Dispatch ADSPO17-178008 Casa

Grande Valley Newspaper - Maricopa Monitor ADSPO17-178007 Casa Grande Valley Newspaper

- AZ City Independent ADSPO17-178006 Casa Grande Valley Newspaper - Florence Reminder

ADSPO17-178005 Casa Grande Valley Newspaper - Eloy Enterprise ADSPO17-178004 Casa

Grande Valley Newspaper - Coolidge Examiner ADSPO17-178003 Casa Grande Valley Newspaper

- Casa GrandeDispatch ADSPO17-178002 Independent News Media

The discussion will include the scope of work for the current contract, potential changes or additions for new
scope, current End User requirements and any other pertinent discussion points.

Please be prepared to provide the following information at the Focus Group

Meeting: • How your Agency/Entity currently uses this Contract

• What you like about this Contract – what you don’t like

• Current Vendor Performance:

• Questions you may have.

MEETING LOCATION:

DATE/TIME
Tuesday, July 12, 2022 at 10:00 AM.

Join Hangouts Meet

Legal, Classified, Web Advertisement

Tuesday, July 12 · 10:00 – 11:00am



Google Meet joining info
Video call link or Meeting ID: https://meet.google.com/rad-wzbq-daa

Or dial: (US) +1 331-256-5291

Pin: 252 284 886#

If you can participate in this focus group, please RSVP no later than July 11, 2022, by filling out this
Google Form.

Buyers and Procurement Professionals, please forward this notice to your subject matter experts
and encourage their participation as well.

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please contact Teena Ziegler
at Teena.Ziegler@azdoa.gov, 602-542-771-0356.


